
HB 1697 -- HISTORICALLY BLACK COLLEGE AND UNIVERSITY WEEK

SPONSOR: Washington

This bill designates the third week in September as "Historically
Black College and University Week," and encourages citizens to
observe the week with appropriate events and activities recognizing
the importance of historically black colleges and universities.


